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FORWARD THIS OR PASS IT AROUND 
TO AS MANY GLBTI-FAMIL Y MEMBERS AS POSSIBLE. 

THE MORE FOLKS WHO TAKE PART, THE BETTER. 

15 JUNE 2008 

NEWSLETTER NEWS, NOTES & REMINDERS:

(NEWS #1 :) Notice From the Bridge Alliance: Due to circumstances beyond our control, the playwright for Soul on Fire (which 
was scheduled for June 19th) has withdrawn his permission for the production of his play by the Bridge Alliance. The cast was very 
excited about being a part of this moving story and regret that we will not be able to bring it forward at this time. Our hope is that if 
the play is offered in the future you would again consider attending and ta king part. If you shared the flyer with others or know of 
people planning to attend please share this information with them. 

(NEWS #2:) HELP WANTED. Home health care worker to help care for my partner who is terminal. Sorne light house keeping. 
Salary negotiable. Gall David at 460-8929 

(NEWS #3:) Maine TransNet taking part in Southern Maine PRIDE Parade. MaineTransNet would like to get a group together 
to participate in the Southern Maine Pride Parade on Saturday, June 21. lt would be great to have a large group in order to increase 
transgender visibility both in the state of Maine and within the LGBT community. One of the reasons protections for transgender 
people was dropped from the national ENDA legislation was that legislators believe that there aren't enough trans people who are 
organized, involved, and politically active. Let's prove them wrong! SO, if you have a gender (traditional or non) and want to be in a 
parade, we need VOU! 

The parade check in spot is on Preble Street in Portland, between Cumberland Avenue and Congress Street, under the Bonney 
Staffing Burgundy Awning across from Maine Bank's Drive-thru. We'II be meeting at 10:45am on Saturday 6/21. Look for people 
with a MaineTransNet banner. lf you can'tfind us, feel free to call Ali's cell phone at (207) 632-6583. Let us know if you have 
questions or plan on walking with us! (mtn@mainetransnet.org) 

(NOTES #1 :) Looking for a book transporter. A GLBTI family member (who lives in Sebec ... near Dover Foxcroft) has a 
collection of Gay/Les educational books that she would like to donate to a Bangor area agency. Unfortunately, neither the agency 
nor the donator has the funds to pay for shipping them. If you live or travel near the Sebec area and would be willing to transport 
the books while making a planned trip to the Bangor area, please contact me and we'II see if we can arrange to connect everyone 
and get them moved. Email Jean at megress@gwi.net 

(REMINDERS #1:) You can help the newsletter by sending me notices of upcoming GLBTl-related activities that you hear about in 
your area. Trust me, 1 would rather receive the same notice from 8 people than have everyone assume that I know about it and miss 
the chance to tell other GLBTI family members. Email megress@gwi.net 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

This category is for non-social notices about GLBTI community members that you think other GLBTI community members might like 
to know about...things like: births, deaths, adoptions, commitments, graduations, promotions, new jobs, awards, shows, ongoing 
classes, trying-to-start-a-group, etc. 






























